
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COLINTY COMMISSIONERS
FOR COLUMBIA COUNTY, OREGON

STAFF MEETING
MINUTES

August 13,2003

The Columbia County Board of Commissioners met at 2:00 p.m. in a scheduled staff meeting
with Commissioner Joe Corsiglia, Commissioner Anthony Hyde and Janet Wright.

Commissioner Corsiglia called the meeting to order.

Commissioner Corsiglia will contact Jerry -Gilliam, City of Scappoose, regarding the next
City/County meeting.

Commissioner Hyde will be attending a Community Safety Summit next week.

Janet Wright was instructed to send a letter to the US Forest Service to close out the grant for
Lewis & Clark projects.

Talks with NW Natural will begin again next Tuesday. Commissioner Hyde will be meeting
with J. Evans.

Discussion held on September 1lth activities. Janet will contact the Veterans and Fire
Departments to see if they are planning any events.

With nothing further coming before the Board, the meeting was adjourned.

Dated at St. Helens, Oregon this 13th day of August, 2003.
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